
	
Heroes	Day	&	Service	Project	to	Commemorate	Memorial	Day	
	
The	TRES	Student	Council’s	final	activity	this	year	is	a	combined	school	spirit	day	and	service	
project	and	we’ve	come	up	with	several	ways	to	remember	Memorial	Day	and	celebrate	those	
who	serve	our	country.			
	
On	Wednesday,	May	24th,	students	are	encouraged	to	come	to	school	dressed	as	their	favorite	
hero.	They	may	choose	to	recognize	police	officers,	firefighters,	and	our	military	officers.	We	
also	will	collect	donations	for	the	Wounded	Warrior	Project	to	help	the	men	and	women	
injured	in	service	to	our	country.			
	
Finally,	we	have	special	opportunity	to	create	care	packages	for	Mrs.	Scholl’s	son	and	men	and	
women	under	his	command	as	they	serve	in	an	isolated	part	of	the	world.	A	list	of	items	is	
below	if	you	choose	to	help	a	member	of	our	extended	school	community.	Mrs.	Scholl	will	mail	
any	donations	directly	to	her	son	to	share	with	his	troops.	
	
Travel	size	bottles	of	shampoo		
Travel	size	bottles	of	conditioner	
Travel	size	soap	
Travel	size	deodorant	
Travel	size	toothpaste	
Toothbrushes	
Travel	size	shaving	cream	
Disposable	razors	
Toilet	paper	
Wet	wipes	
Powder	laundry	detergent	or	pod	capsules	
Dryer	sheets	
	
	
	

Individual	serving	boxes	of	cereal	
Oatmeal	packets	
Easy	mac	bowls	
Ramen	noodles	
Gatorade	water	pouches	
Beef	Jerky	
Cheez	Its	crackers	
Pringles	
Gummy	bears,	individual	packets	
Cashew	nuts,	individual	packets	
Cookies	
Playing	cards	and	card	games	
Magazines	
Phone	cards	

	
Donation	boxes	for	Staff	Sargent	Scholl	and	his	troops	will	be	in	each	team	area	the	week	of	
May	22-26th.	Each	teacher	will	have	an	envelope	for	donations	for	the	Wounded	Warrior	
Project.		
	
Thank	you	for	all	of	your	generous	support	this	year	in	our	service	projects	and	in	the	
enthusiastic	participation	in	our	school	spirit	days!	


